
 

 

Remembrance Day 

Sunday 9th November 
If you’d like to take part in the Remembrance Day service please meet at Belton village 

hall by 10.45am to process to the war memorial where members of Class C will be 

laying a wreath.  School uniform to be worn.  A family service follows this.   

 

 

Morrisons Let’s Grow 

Please send in to school all your Morrisons Let’s Grow vouchers. 

Thank you everyone for your support. 

 

 

 

 
Children In Need 

Friday 14th November 
Class C are wearing their pyjamas in school today and Class A and B 

can come to school wearing spots!  Please bring a £2 donation.   
There will be fun activities in school that day.  Class A will be holding 

a cake sale at 3.10pm at the front of school.  Cake donations 
appreciated on Thursday or Friday.  Thank you 

 
 

 

Handwashing Day, Friday 28th November 
 

28th November is Handwashing Day in school.  Shoba, our school nurse will be working with 

us in school to ensure that we are washing our hands correctly to help minimise germs and 

bugs as winter is approaching.  Each class will be involved and will be using glitter soap.  

Please let us know if you don’t wish your child to use the soap due to allergies etc. 

 

 

Keep Your Child’s Water Bottle Clean 
It is essential that water bottles are taken home and thoroughly washed every 

day.  Please bring them to school clean and fresh and filled with water each day. 
 

Turn the page for more news 



Belton Church 

Autumn Fayre 

Friday 21st November 

6pm – 8pm 

Stalls and Refreshments, 

Proceeds to Church funds 

If you are able to help please 

contact Margaret Richardson on 01530 222379 
 

 

JRSO News 
Phoebe and Finley are our new JRSOs, (Junior Road Safety Officer).  

They are running a road safety club on Wednesday lunchtimes for 

reception children.  Please support them by parking on the reccy car park 

and walking through to school.  Please don’t walk through our school car 

park. 

 

 

 

Clothing Recycling 

Thank you to everyone who filled black sacks and brought them to 

school.  We received a cheque for school for £70.40. 
 

School Photographs 
Please return your individual children’s photographs back to school by Friday 14th November 

at the very latest.  Thank you. 

 

School Uniform 
It’s great to see the children looking so smart in their uniforms.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Thank you! 
A special thank you to Jon Coppard for donating 20 sports vests with our school logo 
on.  The children felt very proud wearing them and they looked very smart at their 
recent sporting competitions. 

 

Trees 
We have just taken delivery of 30 saplings given to 

us free by The Woodland Trust.  Our groundsman will 

be planting them in the next week or so.   

 



Sports News 
At the cross country race at Prestwold Hall on Saturday 1st November our children ran 

brilliantly.  In the Year 3 Girls race, Jennifer Peck came 10th ,  in the Year 5 Girls Grace 

Coppard came 100th and in the Year 5 boys George Peck came 75th  and Harvey Gamble 110th.   

Each race had over 300 competitors.  Wow! Well done to you all. 

 

 

FOBS News 
We are holding a NON UNIFORM Day on Thursday 20th November, Please bring a £1 

donation which will be used towards the Pate, Pies and Punch Evening. 

 

Pate Pies and Punch 

Friday 28th November 6pm 

Live music from the school singing club and a promise auction 

A fantastic night for the whole family 

Tickets £3 adults, children free 

Tickets available from FOBS members or the school office all next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Tree Festival 

 
Once again the school are decorating and sponsoring a Christmas tree as part of the  

St Botolph’s Christmas Tree Festival.   

This takes place at St Botolph’s Church, Shepshed on  

Friday 28th November – 3.30pm – 8pm 

Saturday 29th  - 11am – 5pm 

Sunday 30th 2pm – 5pm 

Please visit and vote for your favourite tree! 

  
 
 



Diary Dates 
 

November 
 

Friday  14th Children in Need  

Thursday  20th Own clothes day in school. Bring a £1 donation in to school for  

   FOBS event 

Friday  21st Teacher Day.  School is closed today 

Tuesday       25th  Class C Assembly 9am  in  church.   Everyone is very welcome to  

   join us 

Friday  28th Handwashing Day in school 

Friday  28th FOBS promises event – Pates, Pies and Punch.  6pm -9pm 

Friday  28th  Rotary Club Christmas Tree Festival. 3.30pm – 8pm 

Saturday 29th  Rotary Club Christmas Tree Festival. 11am – 5pm 

Sunday 30th  Rotary Club Christmas Tree Festival. 2pm – 5pm 

Saturday     29th  Cross Country at Prestwold Hall 

 

December 
  

Thursday  4th Open Morning in school 9am – 10.30am 

Thursday 4th BISI Badminton  at Shepshed High School.  3.30pm – 5pm,  

   Year 3 and 4 

Monday  8th FS and KS1 - Dress rehearsal for our Christmas production 2pm 

Tuesday  9th FS and KS1 - Christmas Production: Christmas with the Aliens.  

   2pm and 6.30pm 

Wednesday  10th FS and KS1 - Christmas Production: Christmas with the Aliens.  

   6.30pm 

Thursday 11th Whole school trip to the pantomime at Loughborough Town  

   Hall:  Sleeping Beauty             

Monday  15th KS2 Carol Concert in Belton Church.  6.30pm  Please note:  

   Change of date 

Wednesday  17th School Christmas Dinner 

Friday  19th End of term assembly 9am.  All are invited.  Tea and coffee  

   served afterwards 

Friday  19th Christmas party 1pm 

Friday  19th School closes at 3.10pm for the Christmas break 

 

 

January 2015 
 

Tuesday 6th School- reopens for the Spring Term 

 

 

 


